
Wilson Arch Water & Sewer SSD

PO Box 97


La Sal, UT  84530

www.wilsonarchwaterssd.org


Water project update, May 18, 2024


HMH will resume construction on Monday, May 20, 2024. There may be up to 9 crew people 
doing various jobs. Please be considerate of crew working in the roads or on easements to install 
water meters. 




Water project update, April 24, 2024


HMH Construction started the water project Tuesday, April 23. Staging areas were established on 
the east and west sides for equipment and pipes which is indicated by the black boxes and black 
dotted lines on the maps below.


The SSD will keep the Wilson Arch Community informed of progress on a weekly basis via the 
website, https://www.wilsonarchwaterssd.org/. All temporary or emergency water shut offs 
will be posted via email. 


The chain of command has been established as follows:

- Questions regarding the water project are sent to bodwassd@gmail.com.

- The SSD board will relay messages at the biweekly meetings with Sunrise 	 	 	      
Engineering and HMH management.

- The SSD board will relay the answers to the questioner.

- In case of emergency, call Eric Linscheid 907-539-6829










